From: Gloria Raney

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Permit number 5264-W
Date: Saturday, March 04, 2017 8:52:15 AM

Please deny the permit for storage and land application of liquid waste for C&H Hog Farms, Inc. Pollution of this
magnitude, or of any magnitude, should not be allowed in the Buffalo River watershed.

Thank you.
Gloria Juhl Raney

815 Sunset Ave.
Manhattan, KS 66502
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